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September 7, 2021 

 
Melanie A. Bachman, Esq. 
Executive Director/Staff Attorney 
Connecticut Siting Council 
10 Franklin Square 
New Britain, CT  06051 
 
 

 

Re: DOCKET NO. 483 - The United Illuminating Company Application for a Certificate of 

Environmental Compatibility and Public Need for the Pequonnock Substation Rebuild 
Project  

Dear Ms. Bachman: 

Pursuant to the Siting Council’s August 28, 2020 letter concerning the 
Development and Management Plan for the new Pequonnock Substation, The United 
Illuminating Company (“UI”) notifies the Council that the construction laydown area for 
the project will be located at the parcel of land located in the City of Bridgeport, formerly 
known as “Marina Apartments” which parcel is bounded and described as follows: 

Northerly on railroad Avenue, easterly on Main Street, southerly on Whiting 
Street and westerly on Broad Street. 

The laydown area is shown on the attached map. 

Please feel free to contact me with any questions concerning this submittal at 
(203) 772-7787. 

Very truly yours,  

 
Bruce L. McDermott 

Enclosure 






